
 

COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
MEETING CANCELLED 

 TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Currituck County 
Board of Commissioners scheduled for 6:00 PM on Monday, February 5, 
2024, has been cancelled.  The next regular meeting of the Board of 
Commissioners will be held on Monday, February 19, 2024, at 6:00 PM 
in the Board Meeting Room of the Historic Courthouse, 153 Courthouse 
Road, Currituck, NC, 27929. 

This the 5th day of February, 2024. 

Leeann Walton 
Clerk to the Board of Commissioners 
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